
 

 
 

 
 

I would like to enter a communication on behalf of Jeff Schultz requesting to speak with the 

PRCS Board about a plan for resurfacing one of the courts at Lockwood Park next year.  
  
He and his group have gathered information on similar courts redone in other Wisconsin 

communities and would like to share the info with the Board and encourage action on the courts 
in the near future. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Aron Wisneski 
12th District Alderman 
City of Racine, Wisconsin 
262-637-1638 
 


